
 I am a landlord in Clackamas County. Our rents have not caught up with Portland(city of). For several 
years between 2007-2014 we could not even raise any rents due to market conditions. The water/sewer, 
garbage and property taxes increases have eaten up our profits. 
 
WE strongly oppose SB 2004A. 
 
Petru Fora 
Daniela Fora 

 

 


